
KURE BEACH 

BEACH PROTECTION COMMITTEE 

JULY 2, 2013 

The meeting was called to order at 3:30 PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Andy Barnard, Chair     Priscilla Smith, Secretary            

Kerry Garrigan      Susan Walters                 

Tony Gonsalves     Pat Triplet                

Also present:  Chuck Keener, Council Liaison 

By motion made, seconded and carried the Agenda for the July meeting were adopted.                         

By motion made, seconded and carried the Minutes for the June meeting were adopted 

OLD BUSINESS: 

a.  Beach Issues:  Susan reported that the trash can at the location where she enters the beach is 

missing.  She spoke with Sonny and he will see that it is replaced. 

b. Several members reported that there is a lot of trash being left on the beach. 

c. Chuck reported that he had received an e-mail from a visitor to the beach regarding the removal 

of his canopy.  He stated that no one had advised him that all items must be removed from the 

beach.  The committee has seen to it that the various realtors who handle beach rentals have 

our brochures which does list the local rules, regulations and fines.  Kerry and Susan will check 

with the realtors and replenish their supplies. 

2.  Sea Oats.  The sea oats that were planted are doing very well. 

3. Beach Sweep.  Susan has accepted the position of leader for this venture.  She has conferred with the 

Island Women and reports they are not interested in hosting The Sweep.  She has also discussed the 

requirements with Jennifer from the Keep America Clean group.  The date has been changed from the 

last Saturday in September to the 21th of September.  She will also handle the beach sweep by the 

UNCW honors group. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

A.  Project for Intern.  The council has, as an intern, an Eagle Scout who is working on a badge.  The 

committee agreed that he should assist Sonny and his men in changing the signage at the beach 

accesses, both street side and beach side.  

B. Tony suggested the Committee consider obtaining Polo Shirts for the committee members.  Pat 

volunteered to research what is available, the cost, the colors, etc. and will report back to the 

committee at the August meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned a 4:35 PM.  The next scheduled meeting will be on August 6th at 3:30PM at the 

Town Hall. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Smith 


